Recei ved: 01/11/2011

GREEN ISLAND POWER AUTHORITY
EXECUTIVE OFFICES
69 HUDSON AVENUE
GREEN ISLAND, NEW YORK 12183

January 11, 2011

The Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary
New York State Department of Public Service
3 Empire State Plaza

Albany, NY 12223

RE: Green Island Power Authority
Tariff Schedule P.S.C. No. 1 — Electricity

Dear Secretary Brilling:

The Green Island Power Authority (GIPA) herewith submits for filing proposed revisions to GIPA’s

P.S.C. No. 1 Electricity, Leaf No. 6 and Leaf No. 8. GIPA’s current SC-2 and SC-2A tariffs are silent insofar
as what qualifies a customer to be assigned to the Demand or Non-Demand class. The proposed
revisions will resolve this issue and establish clear guidelines within the tariffs for assignment to
customers.

GIPA proposes that these changes in Leaf No. 6 and Leaf No. 8 take effect on February 1, 2011, and
respectfully request that the Public Service Commission approve the tariff leaves provided herein.

Please advise the undersigned of any questions you may have regarding this filing.

Respectfully submitted,

Kristin M. Swinton

Enclosures



